BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES January 6, 2016

This meeting was held a week earlier than usual mainly to discuss the upcoming BellaView function scheduled for Sunday, January 17, 2016. The meeting started at 11 A.M.

Members Present: Chairman Bob Stockinger, Rory Potter, Janice Jensen, Debra Warneke, Carolyn Beeson, Linda Sanders.

Bill Burdick our Board Liaison & Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs

Members Absent: Barbara Quinn, Rosemary Trevino, Sarah Barnett

The block captain list is up to date. The new resident list needs to be checked for possible inclusion in the current list.

Information concerning the upcoming BellView function will be distributed to each BellaVita home by the flag captains as there will be flag renewal paperwork in the same packet.

The BellaView function:

Sarah and Debra will manage the welcome desk

Rory, Linda and Carolyn will provide snacks/refreshments

Ten Walmart gift cards @ \$10 each will be provided. Random drawings will be held from info cards left by attendees.

Club personnel will make name tags, arrange for table placement, post email announcements, print necessary documents and provide other assistance as necessary.

The subject of "Some Small Steps Backward" was discussed. This is a new program idea consisting of pictures, articles and other memorabilia that would be obtained from residents that would show the BellaVita community from its inception to the present day. Gwen Imhoff has expressed a big interest in this event. Rory and Linda will contact Gwen for follow-up on this project.

Respectfully submitted, Bob Stockinger